HRC ASHRAE HAMPTON ROADS CHAPTER

Julian R. de Bullet **McOuav International**



Julian R. de Bullet has over 30 years experience in the HVAC industry. His career has concentrated on the applied use of Chilled Water and All-Air systems as a manager of applied equipment sales and as a manager of a service/performance contracting operation.

He is the Director of Industry Relations for McQuay International, based in Washington D.C. He is responsible for assisting McQuay customers and McQuay sales representatives in HVAC&R system design and specification. He is a member of numerous industry associations concentrating on energy efficiency and responsible refrigerant use.

As ASHRAE Vice President (2001/2003), he served on the Board of Directors and the **Executive Committee and was Chair of Member** Council and Publishing Council. He is Past President of the National Capital Chapter and was Director and Regional Chair for ASHRAE Region III. He is an ASHRAE Distinguished Lecturer. He chaired the Professional **Development Committee and is a member of the Programs and Education Council and the** Society Advocacy Committee.

He is a Graduate of the London University system in England, where he obtained an Electrical Engineering degree and a Diploma in Marketing.

Make plans to join The Hampton Roads Chapter of ASHRAE on Wednesday, November 14, 2007 for a discussion about the "Impact of Montreal Protocol on Refrigerants." with Julian R. deBullet from 12:00-1:30 in the Hobbs and Associates Conference Center at:

> 4850 Brookside Court, Suite 100 Norfolk, VA 23502

"The 20th anniversary of the Montreal Protocol occurred in September, 2007. This factual seminar will describe the changes made and will include a discussion of the accelerated phase-out schedules for HCFC refrigerants around the world. The impact of these decisions will affect the manufacturers of HVAC equipment, the consultant who specifies HVAC equipment and the owner/facilities personnel who own and operate it".

We will also be recognizing the contributions members of the Hampton Roads Chapter have made to advance Research Promotion over the past year. For more information about Research Promotion, contact: Douglas Henderson at dkhenderson@hsmm.com.

There will be a Fried Chicken/Pork Barbecue lunch buffet with assorted sides and beverages and desserts. Members: \$10 non-members \$12.

R.S.V.P. to Korin Carter at kcarter@clarknexsen.com or_(757)961-7843 prior to November 12th to secure your spot. There are a limited number of seats for this lunch. Be one of the first 50 to reserve your seat.

HRC Holiday Gathering

Getting into the "Spirit of the Season" ASHRAE HRC will have a Holiday Gathering at St. George Brewing Company in Hampton on Friday December 7 from 7-9. There will be a tour of the brewing facilities, some tasting, hors d'oeuvres and the chance to do some social networking. Space is limited so you will want to make your reservations early. More details will follow.

For more information about upcoming programming and activities, please visit the Hampton Roads Chapter website at: http://hamptonroads.ashraechapters.org/